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|JB PUBLIC CONSULTATION — MODERNISING ADULT SOCIAL CARE

The IJB considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by the
Project Officer informing members of the high-level findings of the recent
IJB public consultation, Modernising Adult Social Care.

It was recommended that the 1JB note the contents of the report.
Decision

To note the terms of the report.



